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DHCS Cal AIM Justice Advisory Group

From: DHCS Cal AIM Justice Advisory Group
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:46 PM
Subject: For Stakeholder Review: Managed Care Plan-Correctional Facility Memorandum of 

Understanding
Attachments: MCP-CF MOU Template Feedback Matrix.xlsx; Draft CF-MCP MOU 

Template_Stakeholder Comment-7.2025.docx

Hello, 
 
DHCS is pleased to release the draft Managed Care Plan-Correctional Facility Memorandum of 
Understanding (MCP-CF MOU) template for a 16-business-day stakeholder comment period. 
As outlined in the Medi-Cal Managed Care Plan Contract and the Policy and Operational Guide for 
Planning and Implementing the CalAIM Justice-Involved Initiative, Managed Care Plans and 
Correctional Facilities must execute MOUs to memorialize their relationship and ensure the provision 
of whole-system, person-centered care for Medi-Cal beneficiaries.  
 
Attached for your review and feedback is the MCP-CF MOU template. Please provide any 
feedback on the MCP-CF MOU template by close of business on Friday, August 22, 2025 to 
calaimjusticeadvisorygroup@dhcs.ca.gov using the attached MCP-CF MOU Template Feedback 
Matrix.  
 
DHCS will host a stakeholder webinar during the stakeholder comment period to review MOU 
template provisions and address questions; an invitation for this webinar will be shared in the coming 
days.   
 
Thank you in advance for your collaboration. 
 
 
 


